
MEMORANDUM ATTACHMENT 7
TO: Mayor and Town Council 

FROM: Terry Blalock, Chair, Parks and Recreation Commission 

SUBJECT: University Village Special Use Permit 

DATE: January 17, 2007 

The Commission voted unanimously (9-0) to recommend adoption of the proposed Resolution A. The Commission 
declined to make recommendations related to Text Amendment changes to the Land Use Management Ordinance 
and the re-zoning application. 

Present: Terry Blalock, Chair; Betsey Anderson; Neal Bench; Bob Broad; Cory Brooks; Eugene Farrar; 
Pete Schwartz; Diane VandenBroek; and Andre Wesson. 

Absent: Faith Nager, Vice-Chair and Joan Guilkey. A quorum was present. 


